Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Beaches and Coastal Systems
The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) through the Office of Resilience and Coastal Protection, as the designee within the State of Florida for beach and inlet management activities announces a Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting (# 4) for the Estero Barriers Regional Inlet Management Study – (within Lee County) to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 20, 2021, 3:30 p.m.
PLACE: WebEx Meeting. Join WebEx meeting Meeting number: 2303 213 5942, Passcode: g5HKZcbrM85
Listen by Phone: (415)655-0001 US Toll, Access code: 2303 213 5942
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: DEP is holding a TAC meeting (#4), pursuant to Section 161.142, Florida Statutes. The meeting time of 3:30 p.m. will include time for public questions. The TAC meeting is an opportunity to ask questions about the inlet study and its findings. The inlet study is being conducted with the intent of developing an inlet management plan/ plans through DEP after the study is completed by the consultant and local government.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: William “Guy” Weeks, Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Resilience and Coastal Protection at (850)245-7696 or via email: william.weeks@FloridaDEP.gov.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this TAC meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the TAC meeting by contacting:  Jackie Brower, the Project Manager at (954)622-8094 (consultant) or William Guy Weeks at (850)245-7696 (DEP). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 for the Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the department with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which the record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact William “Guy” Weeks, Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Resilience and Coastal Protection at (850)245-7696 or via email:william.weeks@FloridaDEP.gov.
